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From: WIRELESS CALLER <+16512616829> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 11:34 AM
To: VM-CouncilWard-1 <VM-CouncilWard-1@stpaulmn.onmicrosoft.com>
Subject: Shared Voicemail (CC-Ward 1)
 
Yes, this is Casey Kirk and I'm calling about the public hearing that's going to be held this afternoon at
3:30. I'm unable to attend this, so I'd like to make my comments. I don't want this ordinance to pass.
The fact that they want to set rates where we, the people who are forced into this contract for trash five
years ago and now they just keep extending it. And now this new company, we don't know anything
about them, but Yep, they go ahead and do this contract. We don't understand any of these prices and
where they're coming from, but they're higher than they were before and none of the opt outs or none
of the sharing was in that contract at all. So I'm confused as to why we're even setting this. These prices
are crazy and it all started because they the city decided they needed to be in charge of this. They
don't. There's good citizens of Saint Paul know how to deal with trash. So please don't vote for this is a
bad idea. Thank you.

You received a voice mail from WIRELESS CALLER.
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